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17 June 2022 

SADSAA Notice 2 of 2022: SADSAA and Protea Nominations 

 

Nomination calls sent out by the SADSAA Tournament Officer will have a closing date clearly specified for submission of 

nomination. 

 

Provinces are advised to consider making their own closing date one to two weeks prior to SADSAA’s closing date to 

allow for the Province to complete and submit their anglers’ nomination forms. This will avoid any submission difficulties 

due to load shedding, wifi outages or printer problems, as well as allow time for any re-submission necessary. 

 

Nominations are to be complete prior to submission via email to the SADSAA Admin Office at admin@sadsaa.co.za 

 Correct nomination form is to be used. 

 Clear photograph of the angler on the nomination form. 

 All angler information to be completed. 

 Angler to sign the nomination form by hand. 

 Selectors comments to be completed. 

 Two Provincial signatures: Chairman, Vice-chairman, Convenor of Selectors and/or Secretary. 

 Confirmation of payment of nomination fee to be on same email as Nomination. 

 

Once nomination is received by the admin office, the admin manager will check the above points. 

 If everything is in order, the admin manager will email the Provincial Chairman, the Provincial Secretary as well 

as the angler to confirm Nomination has been received. 

 If an error is picked up, the admin manager will email the Provincial Chairman, the Provincial Secretary as well as 

the angler noting that the nomination is incomplete, and that the nomination will be deleted. 

 

The onus remains with the Provincial chairman to ensure all is in order and accurate, and should an error be picked up 

by the National Selectors at a later stage, the Nomination will not be considered for selection. This may be especially 

relevant when nominations are only submitted after the close of the SADSAA office on the final date for submissions. 

 

No late nominations received will be considered for selection, unless there is a Recall for Nominations by SADSAA. 
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SADSAA will hold Provinces and the Nominating Anglers equally responsible for inaccurate information submitted on 

nomination forms. Anglers and Provinces may face up to one year’s Nomination suspension should they be found guilty 

of submitting inaccurate angling history. 


